
DRAFT N:\Transfer\HShah\Final_Nov_2013\OMB Attachments to CB November 2013\VH Partner Survey Thank-You 
Email.docx 1 11/25/13 12:43 PM 

Format: Mathematica email 
Send from: RPG email 
Subject: Thank you for participating! 
Attachments: None 
 
Dear [FIRST NAME] [LAST NAME]: 
 
Thank you for participating in the RPG partner survey! 
 
We sincerely appreciate you taking the time to participate in this important evaluation and making the 
staff survey a success. Over [##] percent of the leaders at organizations in partnership with RPG 
grantees that we contacted completed the survey! Your insights will help us and the Children’s Bureau 
better understand the organizations collaborating to implement RPG-funded programs. 
 
Sincerely, 
[NAME] 
 

 


